From: uwmcinfoline-bounces@mailman1.u.washington.edu on behalf of Heather O'Hara

<hohara@uw.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 1:10 PM

To: 'uwmcinfoline@uw.edu'

Subject: [Uwmcinfoline] WSNA Tentative Agreement

Attachments: ATT00001.txt

Dear UWMC Staff,

Last night UWMC reached a Tentative Agreement with WSNA for a 2017-2019 contract. I want to extend my sincere gratitude to the Union and Management Team members who worked hard over the past few months to reach an agreement before the June 30th deadline. I look forward to working with the Union and Management to assist in ratification efforts and administering the new contract. Information about bargaining proposals and recaps from the negotiations sessions can be found on the Labor Relations website at http://hr.uw.edu/labor/unions/wsna/negotiation-updates

Lastly, I want to thank all of our nurses for their continuing commitment to providing extraordinary care to our patients and families. After participating in yesterday's negotiations and listening to our nurses at the table, I am more convinced than ever that we are aligned in making UWMC a great place to receive care and a great place to work.

My sincerest thanks,

Geoff

Geoff R. Austin

Executive Director
University of Washington Medical Center
Desk: 206.598.8318
Mobile: 206.369.2764
graustin@u.washington.edu

For scheduling, please contact:

Heather O'Hara - 206.598.8421 or hohara@u.washington.edu

IUW Medicine

The above email may contain patient identifiable or confidential information. Because email is not secure, please be aware of associated risks of email transmission. If you are communicating with a UW Medicine Provider or Researcher via email, your acceptance of the risk and agreement to the conditions for email communications is implied. (See http://www.uwmedicine.org/Global/Compliance/EmailRisk.htm.)

The information is intended for the individual named above. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this information is proh bited. Please notify the sender by reply email, and then destroy all copies of the message and any attachments. See our Notice of Privacy Practices at http://wwmedicine.washington.edu.